
Tue 10/22/2019 9:21 AM 

 

From: Laurie Sanders <laurielsanders@gmail.com> 

 

Regarding October 8, 2019 meeting of ZBA 

 

To: Westhampton Selectboard <westhamptontownhall@comcast.net>; RICHARD TRACY 

<rtracy4509@comcast.net>; Peter Ignatovich <pvimlm@gmail.com>; jkel123@aol.com; Wayne 

Parks <wayne@itspawsible.com> 

 

 

 

For public information: 

 

Notes from the  
Westhampton Zoning Board of Appeals 

Prepared October 20, 2019 
  
Richard Tracy and Laurie Sanders attended the meeting on Tuesday, October 8, 
2019. The meeting was not called to order as a quorum was lacking. Linda 
Webster was present and showed her plans for the construction of a new single 
family home on Reservoir Road. The plans complied with all of the town’s set-
back regulations.  
  
Richard Tracy signed off on the plans. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
  
Laurie Sanders, Secretary 
 


